
Mr. Warren Alexanian 
34 Holly Street 
Yonkers~ New York 

Dear ~1r. Alexanian: 

July 14. 1978 

He have gratefully received a donation from the staff members 
of the ~lilbar Photoengraving Chapel in memory of your late father­
in-law~ Mr. Garabed Papazian. 

We pray that the lord may keep his soul forever in· peace and 
grant His redeeming solace to you all. 

With prayers~ 

Father Khajag Barsami n 
Acting Canon Sacrist 


